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PHILIPPINE GUIDANCE AND COUNSELING ASSOCIATION (PGCA), INC.
47™ MIDYEAR SEMINAR-WORKSHOPS

The Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA), Inc. will conduct
its 47th Midyear Seminar-Workshops with the theme “The PGCA in the PGCA”- The
Professional, Goal-Driven, Committed Advocate in the Philippine Guidance and
Counseling Association on the following dates and venues:

Date Venue Contact Number

October 13-15, 2011 | University of St. La Salle | Bacolod Contact No.: 0919-4123-025
Bacolod City

October 19-21, 2011 Grand Astoria Hotel Zamboanga Contact No.: 0919-2212-224
Zamboanga City (Ms. Fini Buenafe)
November 9-11, 2011 | San Luis del Mar La Union Contact No.: 0905-2723-779

Bauang, La Union

The activity aims to: (a) ensure that all counselors are professionals (competent,
updated, research-oriented and ethical), goal driven in every action, committed to
every aspect of their roles and responsibilities, and active advocates for relevant
causes; and (b) nurture and enhance their personhood and competencies and assist
them in their career development.

The guidance administrators/counselors/faculty/workers and other helping
professionals from both public and private schools are invited to attend this activity.

The registration fee which includes workshop materials, food and certificates of
participation and attendance, is as follows:

Registration Members Non-Members
Early Registration (Until August 30, 2011) PhP2,500.00 PhP2,800.00
Early Registration (Until October 1, 2011) PhP2,800.00 PhP3,000.00
On-site Registration (After October 1, 2011) PhP3,000.00 PhP3,500.00

Payments may be made through the Bank of Philippine Islands (BPI) Savings
Account No.: 0151-0225-53 under the account name of the Philippine Guidance
and Counseling Association, Inc. For more information, visit Dr. Imelda V. G.
Villar, President, PGCA at Room No. 107 Philippine Social Science Council
Building, Commonwealth Avenue, Quezon City or contact her at telephone no.: (02)
455-51-08 or send a message through e-mail address:
pgcaconventionreg@email.com.
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